
 

 

 

 
 
Important Dates:  
2/7, 2/9-10 Open House 
2/9  ½ day, No Aftercare 
2/20  President’s Day, No School 
3/1  Ash Wednesday 
3/17  ½ day, No Aftercare 
3/20  No School 
3/23  ½ day, No Aftercare 
  Parent/Teacher Conference 
 
Open House 
Open House will be during the school day 
on Tuesday the 7th, Thursday the 9th and 
Friday the 10th.  If you have friends or 
family interested in coming to St. Cecilia, 
please have them call the office to schedule 
a time to come in. 
 
Registration 
Registration packets can be picked up in 
the office.  Please fill them out completely 
and return to the office along with the $50 
registration fee (per student) and all other 
necessary documents.  Registration closes 
on March 10th.  
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on 
Thursday, March 23 from 1 to 7pm.  We will 
send out appointment notices starting 
March 1st. 
 
Enrichment Classes 
Two new Enrichment classes start next 
Monday the 6th.  Please check your child’s 
blue folder to see what classes they are 
enrolled in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    

 

 
Congratulations! 
Sebastian Tomas a graduate of St. Cecilia 
and current student at St. Mary’s High 
School was named Junior Student of the 
month for January.  This honor comes due 
to his good deeds around school and in his 
community.  Congratulations Sebastian! 
 
It’s Fish Fry Time 
Fish Fry time is here again and we need 
your of help.  As you know, Fish Fries are 
our biggest fund raiser so we need every 
family to participate.  Please sign up on the 
green flier and return it to school as soon as 
you can.  The dates for this year are March 
3, 10, 17, 24, 31, and April 7. 
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Celebrating Catholic Schools Week 

 

The faculty and staff at St. 
Cecilia School would like to 
give a huge THANK YOU to 
all the students, parents, and 
friends for your wonderful 
support during Catholic 
Schools Week.  We were 
overwhelmed by all the gifts, 
candy, and wonderful good 
wishes that we received 
during the week. 
 
Thank you!    


